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BY ELECTRONIC MAIL

June 26, 2025

Mr. Robert F. Mujica, Jr.

Executive Director

Fiscal Oversight and Management Board
San Juan, Puerto Rico

URGENT MEETING REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING THE
DISTRIBUTION PROCESS AND RESULTS OF THE MUNICIPAL FISCAL
RELIEF FUND

Dear Executive Director:

We refer to the Special Memorandum No. 005-2025 issued by the Office of
Management and Budget (OGP, by its Spanish acronym) as well as the letter
submitted by OGP to the Fiscal Oversight and Management Board (FOMB) on June
8, 2025, regarding the distribution of funds under the Municipal Fiscal Relief Fund
program to be disbursed to various municipalities for liquidity relief, currently under
the custody of the OGP.

Respectfully, we request detailed information regarding the evaluation process
approved by the FOMB and design by OGP to determine the final allocation of funds
to the municipalities.

Specifically, we request that FOMB provides:

1. The methodology used to apply the evaluation criteria described in the
referenced letter;

2. The formula or weighting system used by OGP to allocate the funds among
municipalities;

3. The specific results of the analysis applied to each municipality, including the
values assigned to each of the evaluation criteria;

4. The individual score or result of the evaluation process corresponding to each
municipality, including both those selected and not selected for distribution.
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In accordance with principles of governmental transparency, this information is essential to assess
the reasonableness of the distribution of funds from the aforementioned program.

Therefore, we respectfully request that the information be provided and that an urgent meeting be
granted, so that we may obtain clarity on the basis of said distribution.

Respectfully,
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